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Sthie King

From: michael

Sent: 19 January 2015 12:19
To: LDF

Subject: Plan Selby

For the Attn of Mary Weastell, Chief Executive. SD C.
Dear Mary.

Many thanks for your letter reference the above, | have read all the recent public announcements over recent months
regarding the consultation to take us
into 2027.

When the initial representations were submitted for consultation, to the Draft Core Strategy in February 2011 to
promote our site in Barlby for the allocation for housing, the representation was generally supportive and the Council
took into consideration, especially in regards to the availability of previously developed land.

The Allocations Document Issues discounted our site at Barlby .(BARL 007-LAND OFF BARLBY ROAD) because of
its location with Flood Zone 3

However moving forward 4 years the flood defenses have now been upgraded and that the site now-represents the
most sustainable option within the village.

Moving forward the Selby District is experiencing significant constraints in terms of supply of sites for development.

Should Selby District Council wish to re- consider our site for future development,either directly or indirectly with a
third party,then we would be more than willing to enter further disscussions with all party's.

Regards.
Michael & Ann Waddington.



